
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

February, 2022 
 
 

A Message from the Mayor 

 
 
On behalf of my colleagues on City Council and the citizens of Vancouver, I want to wish 

congratulate all the volunteers with Project Hastings for the hard work they have done to 
build an organization committed to serving the most vulnerable in our city.  
 

With over 150 secondary students from Metro Vancouver volunteering, Project Hastings 
has been able to help our many individuals in our city. It has also become an important 
way for students to learn the importance of volunteering in our community.  I was happy 

to learn about the work that young volunteers are doing to connect donations, such as 
sleeping bags, emergency food, and winter care packages, with those who need it most.  
 

As Mayor, I am pleased to recognize the valuable contributions non-profit organizations 
make to enhance the quality of life in our great city.  These largely volunteer groups work 
to improve the lives of others in our community, and I commend the time and dedication 
given by those who strive to help the less fortunate in our society.  

 
It is particularly wonderful to see students involved in creating and running an 
organization that address such an urgent need in our community.  

 
     
 Sincerely, 

 Mayor Kennedy Stewart 


